Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Building Commission
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
61G20-1.001
Florida Building Code Adopted
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Building Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Faour Glass Technologies on May 19, 2017. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition:
Petitioner requested an answer to the following question regarding the application of the Florida Building Code to the frameless curtainwall systems it manufactures: for future testing to be compliant with TAS 201 and sections 1609.1.2, 1625.2.5, and 1626.2.5.2 of the 5th Edition (2014) Building Code, Building, are large missile impacts required at the structural silicone joint? On September 26, 2017, the Commission issued an order stating that the answer to the question is yes, pursuant to Section 1626.2.5 of the 5th Edition (2014) Florida Building Code, Building, large missile impacts are required on the structural silicone joint.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Agency Clerk’s Office, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)921-0342, AGC.Filing@myfloridalicense.com.
